
Help Bring Johnny Home
On Friday, August 1st, Johnny Jones left his home in Indianapolis for a weekend 
visit with Mom. That was the last time Dad has seen or heard from Johnny. Dad’s 

worst fears were realized when the FBI provided information that they had left the 
country. They were last spotted crossing the pedestrian bridge from Detroit into 

Windsor Canada on August 2nd. These types of cases are complex and the costs are 
well outside of a single father’s resources. 

Donate Here! More Info

BringJohnnyHome.com


